
Richard Salminen
Surry
LD 1382

Hello Legislators,
    As lake property family owners since 1960, we highly support LD 1382 to help 
lake property owners maintain the lakes that so many enjoy.
    Our lake, Toddy Pond, has one of the busiest boat launches in the region which is 
state owned. It is up to the towns and lakeowners to maintain the dam. Surveys 
indicate that lakes in our area contribute substantially to the economy of the area.
     It's our hope that funding will be utilized for safer sustainable solutions that stand 
up to extreme weather events, versus simply repairing ageing dams.
      Thank- you for your consideration,
     Richard And Nancy Salminen
     Surry, Maine


